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SB210 would disenfranchise the citizens of Oregon. Vote NO on SB210. Having live 

and voted in 3 different states, I can attest that Oregon has a voting system that 

allows more participation than most states. In fact, the statistics show that Oregon 

has a higher voter turnout than many other states. This is what we want as a 

democracy - to remove barriers to engage in our election process NOT to create 

barriers. Mail in voting allows those who cannot take time off work, who are unable to 

leave their homes, who do not have transportation, etc., to vote. In addition, having 

one system for all reduces confusion and makes the best use of state resources. 

SB210 would be a backwards step and would cause the disenfranchisement of 

millions of Oregon voters. Please vote no on SB 210. 


